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EVANSVILLE COLLEGE
EVANSVILLE 4. INDIANA
47704

Melvin W. Hyde October 1, 1963

PRESIDENTY

Dr. Wilmer J. Stratton, Secretary-Treasurer
The Executive Council

Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers
Earlham College

Richmond, Indiana

Dear Dzr. Stratton:

Through the courtesy of Dr. Lowell E. Weller, Head of
the Department of Chemistry at Evansville College, I
have read the last paragraph of the September 20, 1963,
general letter which indicates that the Executive Council
is "ready to receive and act on invitations for future
meetings.' The purpose of this note is to invite the
Association to our campus for its 1965 meeting. We
believe you would be pleased with the facilities and that
you would enjoy coming to southern Indiana for this
important annual meeting. Dr. Weller has acquainted me
with certain of the previous campus arrangements and
thus we understand your needs and desires.

Our invitation is a very warm one and we hope very much
that the Council may respond favorably. We would be
grateful for early word from you following the Executive

Council action.

Sincerely,

e o Fg e

CC: Dr. Lowell E. Weller



H.G.HARMON, PRESIDENT

nIVERS ITY JOR——— ﬂ..;u.wm,j.,,y., e A St Rl RS 0t L Gt . o A B D E S moin E S ' | ’ | OWA
November 4, 1963

Mr. Wilmer J. Stratton
Earlham College
Richmond, Indiana

Dear Mr. Stratton:

In a recent conversation with Mr. William H. Coppock,
Professor and Head of our Chemistry Department, he expressed an
interest in having Drake University be host to the Midwest Association
of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges for their annual meeting
in 1966. This seems to me to be a splendid idea, and I hope it can be
accomplished.

To this end, I formally invite the Midwest Association
to meet on this campus for that occasion. I assure you that the trustees,
faculty and students join me in this invitation, and in the hope that it
may be our pleasure and honor to have the Chemistry Teachers of Liberal
Arts Colleges with us. I believe our facilities will be wholly adequate
to your needs. Your presence would be a pleasure indeed.

If there is further specific information you would like,
please ask for it. We will welcome an opportunity to support this
invitation in any helpful way.

Sincerely,
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LAWRENCE COLLEGE
APPLETON, WISCONSIN

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October k4, 1963

Dear Dr. Stratton,

At the suggestion of Professor Robert M. Rosenberg, I am
writing to extend an invitation to the Midwestern Association of
Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to convene at Lawrence
College for their meeting in October, 1965, This timing would be
particularly appropriate for our institution. Perhaps you have heard
that we are presently constructing a new Science Hall on our campus
and we expect to move into the splendid new accommodations sometime
in the fall of 196k,

Well in advance of your scheduled meeting, we will have
perfected our program in the building so that things should be
operating smoothly. We have ample facilities here to handle the
meetings of the Association as well as the meals which you would
desire. Appleton now is fortunate in having a considerable number
of good motels as well as a downtown hotel, and I think that housing
would not present unusual difficulties.

Thus we would be extremely pleased if the members of the
Association would consider our invitation and elect to have their
meeting in 1965 here on the Lawrence Campus.

Cordially yours,

{

N P

Curtis W. Tarr

Dr. Wilmer J. Stratton

Secretary-Treasurer

Midwestern Association of Chemistry g A
Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges ot

Barlham College

Richmond, Indians
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